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On the day in which he retires as Managing Director of PSA Italy, David Yang, CEO of PSA
Europe & America, announces that Danesi will continue to work with the Singapore-based
global terminal operating company as member of PSA Italy Board of Directors and will,
consequently,  maintain  his  position  as  representative  in  the  key  port  stakeholder
associations.

Genoa, 1 April  2020  – The Ports of Genoa President, Paolo Emilio Signorini,  extends his sincere
gratitude and appreciation to Danesi for his spirit of service and dedication to the port, and for the
close cooperation established over the years with the Port Authority: “I wish to thank Gilberto Danesi
for his extraordinary managerial capacity, at the root of the success of the Pra’ full-container terminal,
and his proactive approach to relations with the local community. I am pleased to learn that Danesi
will continue to collaborate with PSA across his new appointment on the PSA Italy Board of Directors,
as his invaluable experience will provide an enormous contribution, at such a delicate moment in time
for the port, to finding solutions to adopt in response to the health emergency underway”.

David Yang praised Gilberto Danesi, as “Under his guidance, PSA Genova Pra’ successfully embarked
upon a sizable investment programme to expand and upgrade the terminal facilities to meet the
challenges of the future”.


